Lila Mayoral de Hernandez

MESSAGE FROM THE FIRST LADY OF PUERTO RICO

On behalf of the people of Puerto Rico and,
espectally, of the residents of Ceiba, I wish to
expregs my sincere thanks for the help you have
given us in order to repair ethe homes of the
victims of hurricane Hugo.

Our Island i8 recovering from the effects of
the disaster, thanke to the many hands that have
regponded to our call for help. Friends from all
over the world have given us support and
congolation. This support encourages us to work
together and restore our communities to their

original condition.
We deeply appreciate your kind gesture.
God bless you always!
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